City of Cambridge | Traffic, Parking, + Transportation

Garden Street Safety
Improvement Project

This fall, the City of Cambridge will make safety improvements
to Garden Street between Huron Avenue and Mason Street. We
will install physically separated bicycle lanes and improve
existing crosswalks. Community feedback supports a design
that makes Garden Street a one-way (traveling toward Harvard
Square) between Huron Avenue and Concord Avenue.

Upcoming Feedback Opportunities

Fourth Community Meeting

Tuesday, September 20, 2022
6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. via Zoom

Community Open House

Thursday, September 22, 2022
5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. at
Garden Street/Concord Avenue intersection

Learn More + Meeting Details
cambridgema.gov/GardenStHuronMason

Contact the Project Manager
Stephen Meuse | smeuse@cambridgema.gov | 617-349-4713

Accessibility Statement
People with disabilities may request accommodations by
contacting Traffic, Parking, and Transportation at 617-
349-4700 (voice), 711 (relay), or tpt@cambridgema.gov
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